
Dear Ms. MarineƩo, 
 
I reside at 3 South Hill Park and am wriƟng to express my full support for the planning applicaƟon 
submiƩed by Kerri Mcevoy, resident of the basement flat at 6 South Hill Park.  Kerri and her 13 year 
old son have been an integral part of the local community  for nearly ten years. I understand that the 
current arrangement of the flat is no longer suitable and that the proposed extension will provide a 
healthier environment for the son, whose bedroom is too small, as well as make the living space 
more funcƟonal. The new layout will provide venƟlaƟon for the kitchen and improve the 
disbursement of steam and cooking smells. 
 
My understanding is that the applicant purchased the property with the understanding that such a 
modest extension was permissible and that there are similar developments in the area that set a 
precedent for this type of improvement. I am aware that at least one individual is objecƟng based on 
personal bias, and I trust these concerns will be evaluated fairly and objecƟvely. 
 
This family is a valued and respected part of our neighbourhood, and it would be a blow to the 
community if this applicaƟon is rejected and the family is forced to move. I urge you to give full 
support to this applicaƟon and to consider the long term  benefits to her family as well as the 
neighbourhood. 
 
Sincerely, 
Gale Eisenstodt 
3 South Hill Park 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


